
  

 

Year 6 SATs and PGL Meeting 

 

Information sheet 

 
SATs 

 

KS2 SATs take place week beginning 8th May 2023 and will take place over 4 

days.  

 

They are designed to test your child’s knowledge, skills and understanding in 

English (reading and SPaG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) and 

Mathematics.  

 

Writing is assessed by your child’s class teacher.  

 

The tests provide a “snapshot” of your child’s attainment at the end of Key 

Stage 2. 

 

How we preparing the children in school: 
 

Children working in smaller groups for literacy and numeracy 

Focused intervention sessions (e.g. arithmetic, reading) 

Practising tests – September, November and March 

1:1 and small group tuition for selected pupils 

 

How you can help: 

 

Make sure your child completes his/her homework each week 

 

 CGP books 

 Spellings 

 Reading 

 Practise times tables 

 Mathletics 

 Any other activity your child’s teacher provides to help embed key 

concepts 

 

 

 

 

 



PGL 

 

Due to take place from Monday 5th June- Wednesday 7th June 2023 

 

Site is in Liddington (just outside Swindon), Wiltshire. 

 

PGL Adventure courses are designed to: 

 

• promote teamwork and leadership skills 

• encourage participation in new and exciting challenges  

• allow pupils to understand responsible risk management 

• be fun! 

 

Cost:  

 

£280 each child. 

 

We have put in place the following payment plan:  

 

£56 deposit- before 28th October 

£56- on 1st December 

£56- on 30th January 2023  

£56- on 27th February 2023  

£56- on 28th February  

£56 final payment- on 27th  March 

 

You can also pay in full or pay more at any installment date. 

 

Payments to be made via Parent Pay. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


